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The JOOLA Flash 40+ ball will be the official ball at Table Tennis England’s headline domestic events for the
2017/18 season.

Following a tender process, the Joola ball was chosen for the following competitions:

PG Mutual National Championships

Cadet & Junior National Championships

U10-U13 National Championships

National Cup (Junior, Cadet and U12)

National Junior League and National Cadet League

County Championships

Senior British League

In addition, the ball will be used in Women’s, Junior and Veterans’ British League as part of a separate
equipment supply contract.

Bribar MD Barry Chapman, said:

We are delighted that the JOOLA Flash ball has been selected by Table Tennis England for the majority of events
during the 2017/18 season.

We are sure that the ball will be a popular choice among most players and has proven to play well, be
consistent and durable.

Click here for more information on our competitions.

https://tabletennisengland.co.uk/play/tournaments/


Click here to buy the ball (via the Bribar website).
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